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300 S. IMPERIAL AVE., SUITE 6 
EL CENTRO, CA  92243-2875 

PHONE: (760) 337-4537 

IMPERIAL VALLEY RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY (IVRMA) 

TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE (TAC)  

 MINUTES June 22, 2023 

Present    Quorum Attendees: 

Abraham Campos City of El Centro 

Steven Mireles   City of Brawley 

        Cedric Cesena                City of El Centro  

        Liz Zarate      City of El Centro 

Frank Pacheco  City of El Centro 

Jose Castañeda  Imperial County Public Works 

Lily Falomir City of Calexico 

Ramiro Barajas  City of Westmorland 

Ivonne Cordero            City of Imperial 

 Attendees: 

Maricela Galarza IVRMA 

Clarissa Delgadillo IVRMA 

Matt Gray            CR&R 

        Chelsea Callaham Cal Recycle 

Jill Larner                 Cal Recycle 

1. Mr. Campos called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. A quorum was present. Introductions were

made.

- Hybrid meeting

2. Minutes were reviewed for May 25, 2023, and no comments or changes were requested. Minutes

were adopted for May 25, 2023. (Castañeda, Mireles) Motion Carried.

3. EAR Reporting FY 2022-23.

- Ms. Galarza received a webinar from Cal Recycle that contains information that might help

cities understand this fiscal year's EAR reporting. Will be forwarding the webinar to all

jurisdictions if requested.

- Ms. Galarza requested updates from jurisdictions on their EAR report. Ms. Galarza asked if

any cities have questions or concerns related to the EAR report.

- Ms. Zarate provided the following updates: the City of El Centro will be having a meeting with

their hauler and will be submitting their portion to IVRMA.

- Mr. Gray mentioned CR&R has forwarded it to all their cities.

- Mr. Mireles mentioned that the City of Brawley will be working with Republic Services to

gather the information needed from them.
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- Ms. Larner introduced Chelsea Callaham as the new local assistant development in market 

representative for the Imperial County Region. Ms. Callaham will be working with all the cities 

in the county. Ms. Callaham will be reaching each jurisdiction and will be helping Ms. Galarza 

with the EAR report. 

 

4. IVRMA Updates. 

 

Ms. Delgadillo provided the following updates. 

- IVRMA has partnered with certified used oil collection centers like AutoZone, and O’Reilly’s to 

provide oil containers every month to their facility for residents to pick up when needed at no cost. 

- The staff has 4 June community events planned; 2 in the City of Calipatria, and 2 in the City of El 

Centro. 

- IVRMA partnered with one of their vendors SES along with CR&R to collaborate for the cleanup 

events/ IVRMA events to expand on items received during the events. IVRMA will be receiving 

any items that are normally accepted at the HHW facilities. IVRMA will be focusing on scheduling 

events for remote and unincorporated areas in Imperial County during the fall of 2023. 

 

5. Member Roundtable 

-None. 

 

 

6. Adjournment 

- Mr. Campos adjourned the meeting at 3:34 p.m. 


